Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Marie Helene English |
Sent: 21 February 2022 18:50

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2021/3225/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir,

Dear Madam,

| am writing to object to this planning application.
Here are my objections:

- the huge mass and density of the project as well as its appearance are totally out of character not only with the
surrounding area but also with the beautiful and well preserved southern part of the Heath nearby.

- the impact of such a massive and high project is very detrimental to its close neighbours’ quality of live as well as
the thousands of people ( like me) who use and enjoy the Heath and its views over London from Parliament Hill and
further. The project removes the local sense of space and well- being, a very precious and much needed asset in

Camden.

- the huge number of dwellings is bound to create pollution and environmental issues due to increased traffic etcin
an area that is already very congested.

- the project if accepted will create a very dangerous precedent.

- the project does not enhance nor protects the very large number of Conservation Areas concerned that will be
permanently and very badly affected.

Please refuse this application.
Thank you for your attention.
Regards,

MH English

3 Hillway
London N6 6QB



